
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Patricia Abbott 
  Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  September 16, 2024 
 
Re: Calumet Avenue Pump Station Improvement  
 
 The Calumet Avenue Pump Station has a single-unit system to provide heating 
and colling. The existing unit is 14 years old, cannot be rebuilt, and needs replacing. 
Budd Mechanical Systems, who services the mechanical systems at Town Hall, has 
quoted Public Works Staff for a new roof top unit and installation at a cost of $17,921.00. 
 
 The cost will be paid from Water funds. 
 
  
 

 
 
Recommendation: 
 
 By motion and voice vote, approve the purchase and installation of a new roof-top 
unit heating and cooling system by Budd Mechanical Systems for the Calumet Avenue 
Pump Station at a cost not to exceed $17,921.00.  


